OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH



246 North High Street Columbus, Ohio 43215 614/466-3543 www.odh.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich/Governor

Lance Himes/Director of Health

September 12, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

The Ohio Department of Health Food Safety Program received your letter. The Ohio Uniform Food Safety Code does not require patrons to wear footwear in a food service operation. Many operations will adopt their own policy that patrons must wear footwear, shirts, etc., but it is not required. I hope this answers your questions. If not, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jamie Higley, Administrator

Food Safety Program 614-644-8659

Jamie.higley@odh.ohio.gov